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< Grace Muffin
Grace Mull in, formerly a

kindergarten and library
teacher and now a housewife,
is an active member of the
Belleville community.

She serves on the Canada
Week Committee, Quinte Liv-
ing Centre Board of directors
and admissions and building
committee, works with six to
eight-year-olds in the after
school Messenger Group once
a week at Bridge Street
United Church, and was a
member of the church board
for a three-year term. She
currently participates in a
committee within the board
of mission of the United
Church Bay of Quinte Con-
ference.

She is also involved in
Roses for Research during
Heart Fund Month, was a


